
OFFERINGS
H O W  T O  W O R K  W I T H  U S

CLASSROOM
PRESENTATION

CAMPUS
TOUR

DISCOVER 
HEALTHCARE DAY

WORKSITE
TOUR

PATHWAY 
NAVIGATOR

Healthcare professional(s)
or other guest speaker to
present at your
organization/school.

Length: 1-2 hours

Ideal for elementary,
middle and high school
students interested in
healthcare

Visit Mercy College, Grand
View, DMACC or Des
Moines University and tour
campus.

 Length: 3-4 hours

Ideal for high school
students interested in
healthcare educational
programs in the Des
Moines area and
FAFSA/Scholarship
opportunities 

Healthcare professionals
and educational institutions
highlight various
healthcare careers in small
group breakout sessions. 
Hands on learning
activities.

 Length: 5 hours

Ideal for 9th-12th grade
students interested in
healthcare.

Visit Broadlawns,
MercyOne, or UnityPoint
Health Des Moines.  Tour
facility and interact with
healthcare professionals.
Learn about job
opportunities for 16 year
old and older. 

Length: 3-4 hours

Ideal for 11th and 12th
grade students.  

Connect students with our
Pathway Navigator for one-
on-one academic and
career planning in
healthcare careers to
transition from high school
to education or
employment in healthcare.  

Length: Ongoing, regular
contact 

Ideal for 9th-12th grade
students interested in
healthcare.

Polk County Healthcare
Workforce Collaborative

PolkCountyHealthcare.org


